Dawn Paton

From: Eileen Henderson

Sent: 03 July 2017 20:05

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Applications ref NYM/2017/0338/FL and NYM/2017/0365/LB
Dear Sirs

Proposed Rear Extension to School Farm, Main Road, Aislaby, Whitby Planning and Listed Building

Applications.
Ref NYM/2017/0338/FL and NYM/2017/0365/LB

We write with reference to the above planning application submitted by Mr David Wilson and wish to give
our support to the plan.

The general development of School Farm has greatly enhanced this area of the village and the attached
rear extension does not detract from this

in any way. The extension exactly matches the farmhouse and is at the

rear of the property. It cannot be seen from the main road and

therefore does not impact on the conservation area. It does not

overlook anyone and therefore does not affect the privacy or outlook of any neighbouring properties.

We support this application for the reasons stated whilst also giving due consideration for the failing health
of the applicant.

Yours faithfully

George and Eileen Henderson
78 Main Road

Aislaby

Whitby

YO21 1SP






